Harrowbarrow School
27th March 2014
Dear Parents

Residential Trip for Junior Pupils - Porthpean Camp Mon 8th – Weds 10th Sept 2014
Following the great success of our previous residential trips to Porthpean I have now booked for September 2014.  It has been extremely successful in developing children’s confidence, team working skills and in building class relationships.
It is hoped that as many junior pupils as possible will be able to go and I have organised 2½ days of activities and a 2 night stay at the camp.  Land based activities will include high ropes, archery, climbing and problem solving. Our middle day will be water based and will include canoeing, kayaking and coasteering. 
Porthpean Outdoor Education Centre has been running for many years and obviously all activities have fully qualified instructors and children will be supervised at all times by a number of staff from school.  

The total cost of this visit will be £120 per child which includes transport to and from Porthpean, food, accommodation and all the activities.
Can you please inform us whether or not your child would like to take part in this visit by completing the slip below and returning to the school office by Friday 9th May. A non-refundable deposit of £20 is required for those children who will be participating.  The final payment of £100 must be received by Monday 14th July.   Payment can be made in instalments by obtaining a payment card from the school office.   
We shall be holding a meeting for parents on Monday 28th April at 3.15pm in class 3 to share details of the trip and to give parents the opportunity to ask questions.
Yours sincerely

[image: image1.png]Harrowbarrow School

15™ January 04
Dear Parents

Girls Football Match - Tuesday 20™ January

T have arranged to play a match against Stoke Climsland girls
on Tuesday 20™ January. Kick off will be at about 3.15pm and
therefore we will need to leave school at 3.00pm.

Please ensure that you have signed a volunteer driver
declaration form if you are helping with transport on that
day.

Many thanks

M. Gastrifot-

Mark Goodright
PE Co-ordinator
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M Goodright

Educational Visits Co-ordinator

(------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Proposed Residential Trip for Junior Pupils at Porthpean Camp – Mon 8th – Weds 10th Sept 2014
Child’s Name……………………………………………………………….  Current Year Group…………………………












   Please tick
The above named will be taking part in the residential trip to Porthpean.
 I enclose a deposit of £20. (Cheques payable to Harrowbarrow School please)

My child will not be taking part in the residential trip to Porthpean.
Signed…………………………………………………………………………………….    Date…………………………………………

PRINT NAME………………………………………………………………………………
PLEASE RETURN BY: FRIDAY 9th MAY
